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NY WATERWAY EXTENDS WEEKEND HOURS AND LAUNCHES NEW WEEKEND SHUTTLE BUS 
SERVICE  

 
Beginning Friday, April 9, NY Waterway is extending weekend hours to and from Midtown, as 
well as adding new shuttle bus service in Manhattan. Ferries will run an hour earlier on 
weekend mornings and an hour later on weekend evenings, giving riders more transportation 
options as businesses, restaurants and theaters reopen across the region.   
 
In addition, new shuttle bus service will run on weekends to connect riders from the Midtown 
ferry terminal to Chelsea and Greenwich Village along a new loop south to West 9th Street and 
back to the terminal.  
 
NEW weekend service, effective Friday, April 9 

• Friday Nights: Ferries will run an hour later between West 39th Street/Midtown and Port 
Imperial/Weehawken, with last ferries departing at 10:30pm. 

• Saturday and Sunday Mornings: Ferries will run an hour earlier from both Port 
Imperial/Weehawken and Hoboken 14th Street to West 39th Street/Midtown, with first 
ferries departing Port Imperial at 10am and Hoboken at 10:20am. 

• Saturday Nights: Ferries will run an hour later from West 39th Street/Midtown to both 
Port Imperial/Weehawken and Hoboken 14th Street, with last ferries departing for Port 
Imperial at 10:20pm and Hoboken at 10:30pm. 

• Sunday Nights: Ferries will run an hour later from West 39th Street/Midtown to both 
Port Imperial/Weehawken and Hoboken 14th Street, with last ferries departing for both 
destinations at 8:40pm. 

 
Get updates at 1-800-53-FERRY (7-11am Monday-Friday) or at nywaterway.com,  
facebook.com/nywaterway or twitter.com/ridetheferry. NY Waterway customer service is now 
reachable on WhatsApp at 201-988-0012. 
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